
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

The reported leaked draft opinion indicating that the United States Supreme
Court already voted to overturn the landmark Roe v. Wade assuring women
everywhere of their reproductive rights is deeply distressing. 

I joined the Legislators Rally for Reproductive Rights in Albany standing
alongside Governor Kathy Hochul and colleagues to affirm New York's
commitment to upholding reproductive rights and to make abortion care
accessible to every woman in this state and across the country.  

Senior Citizen tenants or tenants with a disability who qualify to have their rent
frozen at their current level and be exempt from future rent increases should
consider signing up for the Senior Citizen Rent Increase Exemption (SCRIE) and
the Disability Rent Increase Exemption (DRIE) clinic in our district office.  

Please join us for one of the events we are pleased to sponsor:

Tuesday, May 10 from 3:30 pm to 5:30 pm - No-Cost Housing Legal
Clinic. RSVP by calling 212-288-4607.

Wednesday, May 11 from 10:00 am- 2:00 pm at the District Office of
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79
Streets) - Rent Freeze Enrollment Clinic. RSVP by calling 212-288-
4607.

https://forms.gle/thzwdSEQRfGhXUvG6
https://twitter.com/Rebecca76AD
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofrebecca
https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright


Thursday, May 12 from 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm at the District Office of
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79
Streets) - No-Cost Face Covering Giveaway. RSVP here.

Thursday, May 12 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm on Zoom - Virtual Knitting
Social on zoom. RSVP here.

Tuesday, May 17 from 10:00 am- 1:00 pm "Second Booster" Clinic at
the District Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York
Avenue (78/79 Streets). RSVPRSVP herehere.

Please don't hesitate to reach out to our community office if we can be of
assistance.

Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

Sincerely,

Upcoming Events

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYmuXsjH3zkoICFjxqAxWhdRV7czarMAcJM_gRgKQzxF6z6Q/viewform
https://forms.gle/FEskke7seot1Uh5A9
https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1486?location=1436
https://drugmart.fullslate.com/locations/1436
https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1486?location=1436




Make an appointment

https://drugmart.fullslate.com/locations/1436


No-Cost Thursday PPE Giveaway



RSVP for the legal clinic here

Roosevelt Island 

https://forms.gle/thzwdSEQRfGhXUvG6




Beginning July 5, 2022 Alternate-Side Parking Regulations for street cleaning will be
restored to pre-pandemic frequency as posted on the signage throughout the City. We are
excited to be getting more of the tools we need to do our job of keeping the city healthy,
safe, and clean. Environmental justice begins at the street level, and clean streets are vital
to vibrant neighborhoods and our city’s economic recovery.
Mechanical sweeping is the most cost-effective and efficient means of street cleaning!
Mechanical brooms pick up several thousand pounds of litter and debris each day and are
key components of a comprehensive public health and environmental justice
program. Without this brief period of curb access, litter and debris build up causing a



cleanliness problem and polluting our waterways.
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